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Pinelands Commission to hold public forum on fee proposal 

NEW LISBON, NJ - The Pinelands Commission has scheduled a public hearing to receive public
comment on a proposal to establish application fees for certain development and other activities which
currently require application to the Pinelands Commission.  The hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m.,
November 17, 2003 at the Pinelands Commission’s Richard J. Sullivan Center, 15 Springfield Road, New
Lisbon.

The rule proposal was published in the October 6th edition of the New Jersey Register and is available on
the Commission’s website at http://www.state.nj.us/pinelands/prop_fees.htm.

The public comment period on this proposal closes on December 5, 2003.  Members of the public who
wish to submit written comments may do so by postal mail, e-mail or telefax to: 

Stacey P. Roth, Esq.
NJ Pinelands Commission
PO Box 7 
New Lisbon, NJ 08064
fax: 609-894-7336
e-mail: Stacey.Roth@njpines.state.nj.us 
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